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PRESS RELEASE  
 
UPDATE: Search Continues for Missing Endangered Aloha Man 
  
October 26, 2016 – Sheriff’s Deputies are still seeking assistance in locating a missing 
Aloha man. Dane Davis has not been seen since October 17, 2016 and efforts to locate 
him have been unsuccessful. To date there have been no reported sightings of Mr. Davis. 
Deputies are concerned that Mr. Davis’ medical condition is cognitive in nature and he has 
become lost in the past. Additionally, he is able to carry on short conversations that may 
lead one to believe he is not in need of assistance.  
 
If you have seen Mr. Davis, please contact deputies at 503-629-0111. 
 
Original Press Release Below 
 
Deputies Search for Missing Endangered Man From Aloha 
 
October 20, 2016 – Sheriff’s Deputies are searching for 66-year-old Dane Davis, who has 
been reported missing from the community of Aloha and is possibly in danger due to 
health issues. 
 
Today at 3:00 p.m., Sheriff’s Deputies were called to a 
residence in the area of SW Cornelius Road and W Baseline 
Road in Aloha, concerning a report of a missing male. A 
caretaker reported that 66-year-old Dane Davis had not 
been heard from or seen in the last three days. 
 
Deputies found Mr. Davis’ residence unlocked and 
unoccupied, and his vehicle still in the garage. Mr. Davis’ 
family and neighbors have not heard from him in days.  
 
Mr. Davis is reported to have dementia, which causes him 
confusion and makes it difficult for him to find his way 
home. It is reported that Mr. Davis cannot care for himself 
and there are concerns that he is unable to keep himself 
safe. 
 
Mr. Davis is described as a black male, 5’6” tall, heavy build, with salt and pepper facial 
hair (photo inset). He was last seen wearing a gray hooded sweatshirt and blue jeans, and 
is known to wear Oakland Raiders apparel. Based on past behavior, deputies believe Mr. 
Davis might be riding public transit, specifically MAX trains. 
 



Sergeant Bob Ray    Sheriff’s Public Information Officer   Phone: (503) 209-5613 

The Washington County Sheriff’s Office Search and Rescue has been notified and deputies 
are enhancing their search efforts. 
 
The Washington County Sheriff’s Office is requesting the public’s help with this case. If 
anyone has any information regarding the whereabouts of Mr. Davis, please call 503-629-
0111. 
 

 


